
 

 

CapStar Mid Cycle Statement 

On April 20th CapStar Bank will process a Mid Cycle Statement which will be a partial statement 
cycle for your account. You will then receive a second statement on the normal statement 
cutoff. 

If your regular statement cycle cutoff is mid month, all activity from your last statement date to 
April 20th will be reflected on the Mid Cycle Statement. If your normal statement cutoff is the 
end of the month, this statement will reflect all activity from your last statement date to April 
20th.  

 

Your next statement will reflect the activity from April 21st through the end of your statement 
cycle. For mid month statement cycles this will be mid May and for end of month statement 
cycles this will be the end of April, after which time the normal statement cycles will resume. 

The cause of the Mid Cycle Statement is that CapStar Bank is changing our statement print 
provider on April 23rd.  

 

This change only impacts statement printing. It does not impact interest calculations, 
calculations for service charges, account requirements per statement cycle or withdrawal 
limits. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause. If you have questions 
please contact your account officer or branch. 

 


